
! December 12, 2014

Dear Colleague:

The University of Pittsburgh is a major research university that ranks among the top public
universities both nationally and internationally. The Statistics Department here is a vibrant
one which is undergoing considerable change, with three new hires in the last four years.
Our faculty are engaged in research in multivariate analysis, computational neuroscience,
functional data analysis, shape analysis, and time series analysis. We have long-standing
collaborations with our School of Medicine, and are well placed for collaborations with
other departments in the School of Arts and Sciences and Engineering. We seek strong
candidates who will complement our young faculty. Please circulate this letter and at-
tached notice to your graduating PhDs and post-doctoral fellows. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Satish Iyengar
Professor and Chair



TENURE-TRACK ASSISTANT PROFESSOR POSITION
Department of Statistics
University of Pittsburgh

The Department of Statistics at the University of Pittsburgh invites applications for one
tenure-track Assistant Professor position starting September 2015, pending budgetary ap-
proval.

This position involves teaching, statistical research, and collaboration with investigators
outside of statistics. Strong preference will be given for research in computationally inten-
sive methods, but any area of statistics will be considered.

Send CV, transcripts, and three recommendation letters to statfac@pitt.edu. Applications
received by January 15, 2015 will get full consideration.

The University of Pittsburgh is an Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer. Women
and members of minority groups under-represented in academia are especially encouraged
to apply.


